Friends of FM 90 /Illl“li

Supporting Public Radio for Siouxland P O Box 265, SIOUX City, IA 51102 712-274-2600

July 3, 1989

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

I am responding to your letter of some weeks back

for confirmation of your D-Xing of our station. I

am sorry that you did not hear from your first letter,
but I hope this suffices.

I can, indeed, confirm the information you gave for
our programming at that time. You were right when
you said that conditions must have been just right
on that day. We operate with 100 kw from a 900 foot
tower about 3 miles east of Sioux City and 2 miles
west of Lawton, Iowa. We have an excellent signal
that comes very near Omaha and any reception beyond
that is, indeed, unusual.




